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C A R O L I N A  C H R I S T I A N  A C A D E M Y  

Greetings to all CCA alumni, supporters, and school families: 
 
We just celebrated the moment that changed the course of human history forever when God by 
eternal design stepped into our story in the most dramatic yet unbelievable way possible. It is 
summed up in this verse: John 3:16 
“For this is how God loved the world: He gave his one and only Son, so that everyone who 
believes in Him will not perish but have eternal life. We praise God for his unspeakable gift.  
 
As 2022, comes to end, we pray that this Christmas season has been a time of worship and a 
time of building your faith as you prepare to face the new year. Soon we will return to normal 
routines and the challenges and burdens of our everyday responsibilities. In a few days our staff 
and faculty and the students will all return to school and finish the first semester of this school 
year.  
 
Truly God has blessed CCA in many ways. We are thankful for all our students, but particularly 
our high school seniors. They have shown and continue to show leadership skills and are 
positive peer examples for our other students.  
 
As we face the current climate and challenges of our present culture we are reminded of the 
necessity and importance of a Christ centered education that develops a strong and clear 
biblical world view in our children and youth. There is an all out assault by social media and all 
forms of entertainment to normalize what God clearly calls an abomination. This leaves many 
young people confused and filled with anxiety. It is a joy and privilege to step into this arena and 
partner with our Christian parents and grandparents and our faithful local churches to help bring 
our children to faith in Christ and then build their faith on the solid bedrock of the Bible, God’s 
Holy Word!  
 
As we here at CCA endeavor to do our part, will you commit to continuing to help us! Will you 
spend at least one day praying and fasting for CCA before the year ends? This time could help 
make an eternal difference in the life of some child. Will you also commit to give as God has 
blessed you! As you plan for your end of year giving would you prayerfully included CCA.  
 
We are raising funds to match a $250,000.00 gift given to the school and we are almost half 
way to matching these funds. Would you help us with the next $100,000.00? We are raising 
funds for improving our ball field which will be named in honor of Bobby Woodlieff and to build 
our multi purpose building in honor of Lank Sechrest. You can give online at givebox.com/ccacc. 
 
Your giving and prayers are deeply appreciated. Thanks for giving to the Lord! We pray that you 
all will have a blessed new year!  
 
In Christ, 
David W Black 
CCM/CCA President 
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